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The Counsellor and Consul of Canada to the Minister of Foreign Affairs
of the Kingdom of Denmark

Copenhagen, April 20, 2004

His Excellency Mr. Per Stig Moller
Minister of Foreign Affairs
Copenghagen, Denmark

Sir:
I have the honour to refer to your Note of April 5, 2004 which reads as follows:

“I have the honour to refer to the recommendations of Danish
and Canadian experts made in April 2003 in their “Report on
the Determination of the Boundary between Canada and
Greenland in World Geodetic System 1984” and to the
Agreement between the Government of the Kingdom of
Denmark and the Government of Canada relating to the
Delimitation of the Continental Shelf between Greenland and
Canada done at Ottawa on 17 December 1973.

I further have the honour to propose that the recommended
median line coordinates listed in Enclosure 5 of the
above-mentioned Report, attached hereto, shall replace the
coordinates in Article II of the 1973 Agreement defining the
dividing line between latitude 61° N and latitude 75° N Points
No.1 - 109), at the same time keeping the “set-back” zone
agreed in the Understanding of 17 December 1973 unchanged
at a width of two nautical miles on either side of the dividing
line.

If the foregoing proposal is acceptable to the Government of
Canada, | have the honour to propose that the present Note,
with its attachment, and Your Note in reply to that effect shall
constitute an agreement between our two Governments, which
shall enter into force on the date on which we have notified
each other that all necessary internal requirements have been
fulfilled.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you, Sir, the
assurance of my highest consideration.”



